
  

August 21, 2011   

To Whom It May Concern:   

Elvie Richards worked for us in the summer of 2011 when our second child arrived, and we could 
not recommend her more highly.   

I was one of those mothers who think a baby nurse sounds great in theory, but could not imagine 
entrusting my tiny baby to someone I had just met. Before Elvie arrived, I felt sure that I could 
never sleep while someone else was alone all night with my infant. After meeting Elvie, I never 
worried again. She was so natural with babies, and so respectful of my wishes, that I felt 
completely confident right from the start.   

Before Elvie came into our lives, I worried that having another person in our home would feel 
awkward, especially since we already had a toddler. But Elvie is so easy to be with, so respectful, 
so quick to lend a helping hand, so good-tempered, and such a warm, fun, optimistic person, that 
she quickly became a beloved member of our household. No matter how little she slept, she was 
always bright-eyed and cheerful, ready to meet the next day.   

Elvie was a soothing and kind presence to our entire family, helping mom and dad to rest and 
relax, big sister to adjust, and baby brother to make it onto a schedule. She is extremely 
professional, and yet her love for babies is so profound that when you watch her singing and 
reading to your child, it doesn’t even seem like a job.  

We feel so lucky to have had Elvie in our lives.  

Sincerely, 
Joy & Ethan 
Riverdale, Bronx, NY 


